
Madam Chair and Senate Human Services Committee,   
My name is Jody Vetter from District 32. I am in favor a Bill 1391.   
Having an edible product in the medical marijuana program will benefit the most ill of patients. 
The Full Spectrum oil is very thick and must be heated in hot water before it will come out of 
the tube. The taste is not very good and is usually put on food. Some patients are very ill and 
having to do this is very difficult.    
Medical Marijuana patients are responsible with their medicine. I encourage a DO PASS for Bill 
1391.   
Thank you,   
Jody Vetter    


